Erin Smith

ST R N DT
From: Kevin Gibson <kevin@vamomentum.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 7:41 AM
To: Erin Smith
Subject: Fwd: Thank You

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Campbell, John - campbejc <campbejc@jmu.edu>
Date: Wed, Mar 27, 2019 at 7:23 AM

Subject: RE: Thank You

To: Kevin Gibson <kevin@vamomentum.com>

Hello Kevin,

Yes, we will be ready for you.

Lt John Campbell

JMU Police Department

Special Events & Support Services Commander
Office — 540-568-6910

Fax — 540-568-3308

From: Kevin Gibson <kevin@vamomentum.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 1:02 PM

To: Campbell, John - campbejc <campbejc@jmu.edu>
Subject: Re: Thank You

Lt. Campbell,

Hope all is going well at JMU! When you have a second, could you please send me email confirmation we're good to
move forward with the JMU portion of the NYE Glow Run course again this year? We're finalizing plans with the city for
the off campus street closures.
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Thanks,

Kevin

VA Momentum
Co-founder
Energizing the community for good.

Wwww.vamomentum.com

On Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 8:30 AM Kevin Gibson <kevin@vamomentum.com> wrote:

i Lt. Campbell:

. Thanks to you and your team for the support at the NYE Glow Run 5K. Everything seemed smooth on our end, but
- please let me know if you have any feedback. We're hoping to continue the event moving forward. Thanks again...really
appreciate it.

. Kevin

VA Momentum
Energizing the community for good.

L wWww.vamomentum.com

Sent from my iPhone



